
 

  

L ENNY NEMBHARD For VICE   PRESIDENT   

Lenny.Nembhard25@gmail.com   

Monday, December 05   

Dear Voter,   election time is here again   and I am  asking  for your  
support to be re - elected as  V ice  P resident.     
  
Over the past seven years I have fought to keep union dues from  
increasing.   In fact, the local absorbed dues increase that was  
levied by the Ontario Communications Council.  With the current  
economic uncertainty  and rising costs I will  work hard  to   keep   it at  
th e same   rate .    The Board  works on a deficit, planning ahead for  
expenditures and have come out in the green in six of the seven  
years.  This is because we are  frugal with  expenses,   ensuring  
integrity and transparency   in all transactions.     
  

Those who know me      well know where to find me, working  

 
alongside with you.  I understand firsthand the challenges and  
difficulties  you   face   and will continue to stand up for your rights  
and concerns.     
  

As Co - Chair for Health and Safety, I take my  role   seriously , which is  
to give you a safe workplace and advocate for   you.  I have been  

      in this role for over six years and have learned a great deal.     
  

It has been a tremendous honor to  represent great people like  
you.   I look forward to another four years    working hard for you.      
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